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As | attempt this newsletter, Don and | BOTH have COVID. Mine isn’t bad but Don had a
terrible sore throat. He said he ought to be able to breath fire.!

Well,,, the Dodge 1919 touring car has gone to NH. It was Bittersweet to see it go . Don
drove it onto the trailer. They had to take the windshield off before taking it on the Pike in an
open trailer with no cover. It arrived safely though. The new owner planned to drive it to the
local bank so he could show the tellers why he needed the money.

7 Colonial members met at the Vintage Radio and Communication Museum on the 18" of
August during a seasonal downpour. This museum is amazing with all the old and newer
models of communications from World War Il field communications, the first radios up
through the years , phonographs, all kinds of telephones, early computers, TVs , the
telegraph up to the present and much more. The owner has lived the history of most
everything and gives detailed technical or historical explanations of everything.

If you missed the tour, it is worth going.

We can’t believe it, but our daughter Kathy is looking at buying a 1965 Plymouth
convertible. She seemed quite excited. However, after several recent power outages, she
has decided to get a generator instead , fornow ! She takes after her dad.

I have forwarded an article from Joseph Wuest about the future of Chrysler. Very

interesting. Hope you all read it. Like many other things, important lifelong staples are
disappearing.

The October meet is scheduled for Sunday October 20. ( Staying away from the Columbus
holiday). Fall Foliage will be starting soon and we might even have some.

We will meet at the Randall’s Farm in Ludlow, Ma . at 11:30am. Itis located at 631 Center
St. in Ludlow off the Ludlow exit of I-90, on route 21, north of the pike. We will have lunch
there on the picnic tables , enjoy the farm stand , bakery, and deli , then caravan to the
Ludlow Reservoir. Hopefully, the weather will cooperate. NO NEED for reservations. You
may choose to bring your own lunch.

Judy



